
Dear Clara Hughes Community, 

 

Our first SCC meeting was held on Tuesday October 6, 2020.  We would like 
as a school community to say a HUGE Thank You to Barb Skinner who has 
been the Chair of the Clara Hughes SCC for the past 6 years.  We appreciate 
all you have done for our school in collaboration with the teaching staff and 
all of our SCC members.  

At this time we would like to introduce our SCC executive for this school 
year 2020-2021.  Our Chair person this year is Sadie Petry.  Our Co-Chair as 
well as Treasurer is Cherry McLeod and our Secretary this year is Heather 
Rockburne.  Please join us in welcoming and congratulating our new SCC 
executive. 

Our next SCC meeting will be held virtually on Tuesday November 10, 2020 
@ 6:30 p.m.  We invite you to please come out and support our school and 
have your voice heard!  A Google Meet link will be sent on School 
Messenger at 6:15 p.m. 

 

Your Admin Team, 

Sharon Knights and David Budd 

 


